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US 60/62 Bridge Closing

Written by

Beth Farrar, SMT Writer

Cairo, Illinois Area - A bridge closure on US 60/62 Bridge (South of Cairo, Illinois) is
scheduled to begin on Monday, March 25th at noon and will continue all the way through
Thursday, March 28th until noon. The bridge will be restricted to only one lane from 7 am
to 4 pm on Monday, April 1st up until Thursday, April 4th. The bridge closure will affect
those traveling through Alexander County, Illinois and those passing through Mississippi
County, Missouri.

The bridge will be closed due to MoDOT crews performing required safety inspections to
create a safe driving environment for Missouri citizens. 
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